Alamance Artisans Guild

Board Meeting Minutes

November 15, 2016

Bob York, President called the board meeting to order. Those in attendance were Bob York, Carolyn Langley, Carolyn Bell, Debbie Martz, and Corey Gillespie.

Two items were on the agenda: the Studio Tour and the appointment of a nominating committee chairman. 

Debbie Martz reported that the two best dates for the 2017 studio tour was October 14-15 and October 21-22 based on the survey.  The preview event has been confirmed at Captain White House.  However, after much discussion and especially concern about low numbers, it was voted not to have a studio tour in 2017, but to reinvent it.  Suggestions were to have an “art expo” at one location.  Several possible suggestions were made including having it at the mall or having it at the Ballroom in Saxapahaw.  More research is needed.  It was agreed that the dates for the preview event at Captain White House be maintained and become an all-guild show.

Carolyn Bell was appointed to be the Chairperson for the Nominating Committee.  There was discussion on board terms and possible new members. The Board will be voted on at the January meeting.

The Board meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Carolyn Langley

